
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Parking around the school site 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents/ carers, 
 
Police and road safety officers have been in to meet with us. They shared that they have had several 
reports (some of which include photographic evidence) of parents from both schools causing dangerous 
situations due to congestion and parking at the turning circle as well as inappropriate parking down 
Humberston Avenue. This is particularly evident at the end of the school day.  
 
 
We are aware that you want to collect your child as soon as possible but recognise that the children at the 
secondary school finish their school day earlier than us and need to leave the site first. If Cloverfields 
parents can continue to arrive no earlier than 3:15 pm, then the congestion should be eased, and you 
should then find it easier to come in and out. 
 
 
Please be mindful that children are walking around the area and please do not park on the verge or the 
grass circle so pupils from both schools are able to cross the road safely. 
 
If we all work together then we can ensure the safety of pupils and parents at both schools at all times. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support with this.  
 
 
Miss K Nicholson 
Head of School 
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